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Thursday 24th March 2022 
 

Decorate an Egg for Easter Competition 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year as part of our Easter celebrations, we are inviting you to join in with our ‘Decorate an egg 
for Easter’ competition. Children can decorate their boiled egg by making a pattern, drawing or 
painting a picture or even creating a character out of their egg. There are some examples below 
to give you a little inspiration – be as creative as possible!  
 
Children should bring their decorated egg in to school next Wednesday or Thursday ready for Mr 
Litten to judge the winning entries on the last day of term. There will be one winner and one runner 
up per class who will receive a tasty prize! 
 
Nursery children may bring in their decorated egg on whichever day they attend. 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Tansley      
Head of Early Years               
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